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To whom it may concern,

Formula 1 Australian Grand Prix 23 - 26 March 2017

On behdalf of the Australian Grand Prix Corporation, | confirm that the Australian
Formula 1 will be taking place at Albert Park between 23 — 26 March 2017.

We have distributed this letter to all applicants requiring a visa subclass 400 in order
to confirm their participation in the event.

Please take this letter as an invitation letter confirming the dates and place of the
event to be held. The Australian Grand Prix Corporation is acting as the marketing
and event organiser and we do not take any financial responsibility for any visa
applicant. The financial responsibility for their stay in Australia will be borne by their
overseas employer.

A copy of this letter has been provided to the IECN Unit in Sydney for their
information and trust that this letter of invitation is sufficient for your purposes.

Yours Sincerely

-

avid Taubman
Division Manager — Performance & Culture
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